
Date:     4/22/2024
 
To:       State Agencies and Cooperative Members
  
From:    ADOA - State Procurement Office
 
Re:         RFP Evaluation Committee Interest – Audio & Visual Commercial and Professional Grade
Equipment, Services and Rental
 

The State of Arizona is seeking three (3) individuals interested in serving on the RFP evaluation

committee for the rebid of the Audio &amp; Visual Commercial and Professional Grade Equipment, Service

and Rental solicitation.

The ideal RFP evaluation committee member will be an Audio &amp; Visual subject matter expert and/or

have a responsibility for procuring the AV needs of your agency or participating Co-op entity.

If you would like to be considered for the RFP evaluation committee that will review and select the most

qualified proposers for the next AV contract please respond with the name of your agency and a brief

description of your AV role or expertise.

Send your email directly to Larry Woo at larry.woo@adoa.gov by the COB Thursday 5/2.

Thank you.


